Students

Southeastern students and student organiza-
tions are heavily involved in voluntary commu-
nity service activities, including fund raising and
educational projects in cooperation with area
non-profit organizations. A major event held in
conjunction with Homecoming every year is the
Gamma Beta Phi “Tons of Fun” food drive, in
which non-perishable food items are collected
for the Tangi Food Pantry.




Southeastern’s Student Government Association
has undertaken several projects designed to
enhance the overall appearance of the campus.
In recent years the SGA has invested more than
$460,000 in projects and improvements, includ-
ing a new music performance circle near the
Pottle Music Hall and a park-like walkway under
the library “tunnel.”




